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The “Mane” Event 
Our October meeting was held on Thursday, October 8, 

2020 at Lil Rebel restaurant.  Megan and Keith Johnsen 

were inducted as new members to our club.  Megan and 

Keith recently moved to SC from Wheeling, IL to be close 

to their daughter, Kimber, son in law, Timothy, and 

grandson Timothy III.  We are excited and proud to 

welcome them to our club and to SC.  Megan worked for 

years in a Salon in the beauty industry.  She more recently 

was a caregiver to her mother and brother.  Since moving 

to SC she is providing care for her grandson.  Keith retired 

from Wheeling city service.  He is an avid Harley rider and 

classic car owner.  Megan and Keith are shown being 

inducted by President Paula Crane and also with their 

sponsor, Kimber McClimon. 

 

Continuing to Serve our Community 
Blue Ridge Lions Club signed encouragement cards to 

deliver to members who have not been able to be with us 

recently.  All of our members are missed when they are not 

able to join with us.   

 

We also collected 15 lbs of dried beans and 19 lbs of rice 

for Washington Baptist Church food pantry. 

 

 

 

 

Other Events 
Poinsettia Sale is underway.  Please ask your friends, 

family, neighbors, and co workers to purchase a plant.  All 

the money raised goes to help those in need in our 

community.  These beautiful plants will be delivered on 

December 3 at 1 pm to Dillard’s Farm/Ice Cream shop on S 

Buncombe Road.  We will sell to the public on Thursday, 

Friday, and Saturday.  Lion Becky is in charge and will be 

signing up volunteers.  They are the large 8 inch plants.  

The color is red.   Money should be collected at the time 

of order.  The plants are $20 each.   
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Other news… 
Adopt A Highway  November 14 8:45 AM Dollar 

General Highway 101.  Please make plans to attend 

and help us keep our community beautiful.  If you 

can not make the Saturday time, contact Blake 

McClimon and he will give you an alternate date. 

 

Save the Date and invite someone: Christmas 

Celebration December 10.  Catered meal. Double 

Springs Baptist Church. Entertainment by Gene 

Holdway.  The cost is $12.50 per person. 

 

 

 

 

October:  Hunter Johnson 

      Brian Barbare 

November:   Trent Barbare 

            Clara LeBlanc 

                        Dave Woods 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 opportunities for our club to connect and learn 

with other clubs: 

November 14, 2020  10:00-11:30 am  Double Springs 

Baptist Church Fellowship Building.  Lion Hope 

Barbare and zone chairs will be leading discussions 

about ways to increase membership. 

November 20, 2020  Lions Zoom Café: 6 pm.  Brief, 

casual discussions about membership and December 

Dive prevention.  Email hopebarbare@gmail.com 

for the zoom link. 

Christmas Parade Tigerville Dec 5th 

Christmas Parade Greer Dec 6th.  Please plan to 

attend and help us advertise our lions club.  We 

have a committee working on details and will be in 

touch. 

  

Questions? 
Eye care assistance Clara LeBlanc, 

RayClara1975@charter.net   

Adopt a Highway Blake McClimon 

bmcclimon12@gmail.com  

Club information President Paula Crane  

pkbcrane@gmail.com 

Newsletter information 
hopebarbare@gmail.com 
Facebook: Blue Ridge Lions Club 
Peggy Johnson johnzph@aol.com  
Website: www.Blueridgelionsclub.com       

Timothy McClimon:  Timothy.McClimon2@gmail.com 

Blue Ridge Lions Club has already 

received several donations to the 

James Blackwell Memorial 

Scholarship fund.  Paperwork has 

been completed and submitted to 

LCI.  Fundraisers are planned for 

spring and summer 

 

Another way to help the Blue 

Ridge Lions Club raise funds: 

GREAT NEWS! Your $5 Belk 
Charity Day Ticket will give 
you a $10 discount and can be 
used up to 3 times. Contact a 
Blue Ridge Lions Club member 
to get your ticket! 
This year’s sale is different 
because it is a 3-day event – 
November 12,13,14 – and 
those with tickets get $10 off a 
purchase instead of the 
previous $5 benefit.  
Tickets still cost only $5, but 
the ticket-holder gets a $10 

discount at Belk, either in-
store or on-line and up to 3 
times. 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC 

https://www.vertex42.com/WordTemplates/newsletter-templates.html
mailto:hopebarbare@gmail.com
mailto:RayClara1975@charter.net
mailto:bmcclimon12@gmail.com
mailto:pkbcrane@gmail.com
mailto:hopebarbare@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/Blue-Ridge-Lions-Club-621402841390525/
mailto:johnzph@aol.com
http://www.blueridgelionsclub.com/
mailto:Timothy.McClimon2@gmail.com
http://philosophermouseofthehedge.wordpress.com/2012/03/14/march-madness-wild-chicks/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
http://www.texample.net/tikz/examples/christmas-tree-1/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

